
 
 

 

 
 

Dear Inspectors, 
 
Thank you for your letter sent by email dated 20 December 2022. 
 
I confirm that Stroud District Council wishes you to recommend main modifications to the 
submitted Stroud District Local Plan Review, if they are required to make the document 
sound or legally compliant. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mark Russell 
Head of Planning Strategy and Economic Development 

 
 
 

Victoria Lucas and Yvonne Wright 
c/o Ms Charlotte Glancy 
bankssolutionsuk@gmail.com 
 
 
27 February 2023 
 
Sent by email 

E-mail:  Mark.Russell@stroud.gov.uk 
  
 
 
Our Ref: MR/270223  
 
 
  


